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Please join us in congratulating Officer Tim
Hart with the Hubbard Police Department
who graduated from the Police Academy at
DPSST in Salem on 03/29/24.  While at the
academy Officer Hart served as one of the
Squad Leaders to his police academy class
of 60 other recruit officers and deputies.  He
was also on the honor guard team.  We are
excited to have Officer Hart back as he is
continuing his Field Training and Evaluation
Program at Hubbard Police with a Field
Training Officer.  We wish you all the best
Officer Hart and are very excited to have
you on the team.  We are excited for your
future here at Hubbard Police.  

Pictured from left to right is:  City Administrator, Shawn Waite – Officer Bentley – Officer Hart –
Sergeant Anderson – Officer Sapp, and Chief Parise 

https://www.cityofhubbard.org/police/page/congratulations-officer-hart
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